

Shelly Quick <shelly.quick@threerivers.k12.or.us>

Zone 2

1 message

Danny York <danny.york@threerivers.k12.or.us>

Tue, Nov 16, 2021 at 7:33 PM

To: David Valenzuela <david.valenzuela@threerivers.k12.or.us>, Jennifer Johnstun <jennifer.johnstun@threerivers.k12.or.us>, Jenn Searle <jenn.searle@threerivers.k12.or.us>, Rich Halsted <rich.halsted@threerivers.k12.or.us>, Paul Kelly <paul.kelly@threerivers.k12.or.us>, Shelly Quick <shelly.quick@threerivers.k12.or.us>

Good evening everyone,

I'm reaching out to inform you that my wife and I have sold our home and will no longer be residing in zone 2. We will be relocating locally on December 10. This will create a vacancy in our board that will need to be filled. I have spoken to some constituents regarding the vacancy and hopefully there will be interest in filling the position.

It has been an immense honor and privilege to serve alongside each of you, and I wish you all the best in the years to come.

See you all at the meeting tomorrow Estactive 12/19/21

Danny York